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21st September 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
RAPTORXOTICS – 29th September 

 
Our topic for this half term is based around ‘Night and Day.’ In Reception Class we have been learning 
about nocturnal animals. To help the children gain a deeper understanding, we have organised a visit from 
Dave Sharpe of RAPTORXOTICS. Dave will be visiting Reception during the morning of Friday 29th 
September. The children will get the opportunity to handle some nocturnal creatures such as lizards and 
spiders as well as observe a hedgehog and an owl. 
 
Cost 
We feel that the visit is an excellent opportunity and experience for all the children. We are asking for 
contribution of £4.00 per child.  
 
Payment and permission should be made through your Parentpay account. Your log in details will be given 
to you. If you have any queries about this, please contact the school office. 
 
If you have any other questions please see Mrs Duff.  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Duff 
Class Teacher 
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